

ANDREW M. CUOMO
GOVERNOR

June 28 – July 1, 2018

National Technical Institute for the Deaf 52 Lomb Memorial Drive Rochester, NY 14623

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to send greetings to everyone gathered at the Rochester Institute of Technology/National Technical Institute for the Deaf 50th Anniversary Reunion.

Since 1968, NTID, a college of RIT and the first and largest technological college in the world for students who are deaf and hard of hearing, has provided an outstanding technical and professional education program, complemented by a strong liberal arts and sciences curriculum. This solid foundation of learning enables hearing-impaired students to live and work in the mainstream of a rapidly changing global society as successful leaders in their communities.

This weekend, you come together to enjoy a milestone 50th anniversary celebration, commemorating five decades of NTID's innovation and educational excellence, with a variety of fun and memorable activities. Reunions are wonderful opportunities to rekindle friendships and take time to remember your college days, looking back on the many changes you have experienced since your graduation day. In sharing this milestone anniversary with former classmates and teachers, you can take pride in RIT/NTID and in the personal and professional achievements that will contribute to New York and to future generations.

With warmest regards and best wishes for an enjoyable weekend.

Sincerely,

ANDREW M. CUOMO

WE WORK FOR THE PEOPLE
PERFORMANCE * INTEGRITY * PRIDE

